1-263

Subject: FW: 311

From: Jim Muenzenmeyer

Sent: Thursday, lanuary 02, 2014 8:55 AM
To: Eric Sitkiewitz - D6; Tyler Martell - D5
Cc: Dan Koski

Subject: FW: 311

Good morning,

Last week during a Rapid Improvement Event held to discuss vandalism in the City Parks it was revealed that many
citizens do not know the non-emergency phone number for the Police Department. Many communities use the 3-1-1
phone number for such calls. Would you like to discuss the possible implementation of this for the City? {Maybe City
and County??) If so, please place the item on your next agenda.

hitp//www.911dispatch.com/3-1-1-systems/

Thanks ~ Jim




